בית המדרש לרבנים באמריקה THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA 3080 BROADWAY NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR 212 678-8061

CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY NEW YORK

June 2, 1983

Professor David G. Roskies 244 West 74th Street, #6D New York, New York 10023

Dear David,

Yesterday I learned from the Chancellor that you have been promoted to the rank of associate professor in the department of Jewish literature effective July 1, 1983.

I was delighted to learn the news officially and I want to congratulate you on your achievement.

Cordially yours,

David C. Kogen

DCK:hag